



TO: Ringette BC League and Club Association Presidents

FROM: Ringette BC

SUBJECT: MEMO - Updated Policies and Guidelines

DATE: August 14, 2025

Dear Ringette BC League & Club Association Presidents,

This memo is to inform you that several key policies and guidelines have recently been updated to ensure clarity and consistency across the organization. The updated documents include:

- Player and Team Registration Policy (Updated 1.3)
- Player Movement Policy (Updated 1.5)
- Player Pick-Up Policy (Updated 1.6)
- Community Division Guidelines (Updated)

The complete Policy Manual, which includes these updated policies is available on our website at:[Policy Manual – Ringette BC]. Additionally, the full set of guidelines can be accessed here: [Guidelines - Ringette BC].

Please review these documents. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact our Ringette BC office.

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication.

Sincerely,

Susan Doucette Chief Operations Officer Ringette BC